
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important dates 
  Please remember not to book 

holidays during term time. 
March 

Wednesday 
6th  

Year 6 Junior Citizens  

Thursday 7th  World Book Day     (pyjama day)  

Friday 8th  British Science week assembly 

Monday 11th  Science week -TIME 

Book fair arrives  

Tuesday 12th  Year 5 to Into University  

Governor Resources meeting 

Wednesday 
13th        9am 

Stay and Play in Early Years 

Thursday 14th Year 6 Booster classes 

Friday 15th  Red Nose Day 

Wednesday 
20th  

Year 2 to Wetland  

Thursday 21st Full Governing Body meeting 

Monday 25th  School journey leave 

Tuesday 26th  Year 3 to Wetland 

Wednesday 
27th  

School journey return  

Thursday 28th  
1.30pm 

Last day of term  

Tuesday 2nd April to Friday 12th April 
Easter holiday 

Playcentre available (contact Debbie) 

April  

Monday 15th  School closed for staff training. 
No playcentre  

Tuesday 16th  Children return  
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As part of their learning about the history of flight, Year 

2 went to the Science Museum. On their visit they went to 

the flight gallery and were excited to see a replica of the 

Wright Flyer. They also explored the space gallery where 

they learnt lots of interesting information about the 

history of space travel.   

 

Year 2 trip to the 

science museum  

Year 5 become scientists 

for the morning 

Year 5 were invited to visit 

Thomas's school on Monday to 

carry out some experiments in their 

science labs. We had an amazing 

morning learning how to light 

Bunsen burners and then using them 

to pop some popcorn! 

Then we made some glow-in-

the-dark volcanoes which we 

were all very impressed by. 

And to make it a perfect 

morning, we all made 

everyone's favourite - slime! 

Thanks so much to the 

teachers at Thomas's for 

their fantastic science 

lessons. 
 
 

Inset days for the 
summer term 

 
 

Monday 
15th April 2024 

 
Friday 

28th June 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Every day 

counts. 

Every minute 

counts 
 

Class 

Percentage of 
children in school 
every day these 
past  
five days. 
(F/M/T/W/Th) 

How many  
children late 
these past  
five days. 
  

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

1L 96.1% 4 

2A 95% 7 

3P 94.8% 11 

4H 83.1% 3 

4M 95.1% 6 

5T 92.4% 5 

6H 92.9% 11 

6P 94.4% 5 

OVERALL  93.4%    52 

   to 1L for beating the 

school target this week.   

Every day makes a difference.  
Every minute makes a 

difference. 

Our whole school attendance 

target is 96% for all pupils. 

Numbots and Times Tables Rockstars 

 

These are the current class scores for our Maths 

challenges Numbots for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

and Times Tables Rockstars for years 3,4,5 and 6. 

Have you challenged yourself recently? 

Are you adding to the class score? 

Your teachers will be checking your individual 

progress this week. 

 



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Brain nibbles…….  

See how many points you can get on 

the ‘Beat the Street’ game.  EVERY 

point counts  

 

 

 

 

Write a short story  

and read it to your  

family.  Can they add  

another chapter? 

 

See how many of these spring flowers 

you can see this weekend. 

 

Puzzle time   

Aleena in Year 4 has designed 

the word search this week. 

 

 
CROCODILE 
HIPPO 
PEACOCK 
RHINO 
EAGLE 
KANGAROO 
OSTRICH 
ELEPHANT 

Congratulations to Ayaan from Angela’s 

 class for finding 109 words in the box of letters 

 puzzle last week. 

Huge thanks to the three families that attended the coffee morning with Moira yesterday in 

the Reception classroom. The role of a family in developing language at home is HUGE!    

Mr Szot will be sharing the information that Moira left with all parents in EYFS. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 15th 

March 

CLT will be sharing 

their ideas for raising 

money for the charity 

in assembly. 

We will have a RED 
mufti day on the 15th. 

Please bring a £1 which 

we will send to the  

Red Nose charity. 

Have you signed up to Beat 

the Street? 

We are collecting points for SJL and need 

everyone’s help.   

Please sign up on the website and get your card 

activated ready to walk and walk and walk for 

points and prizes.  

Alternatively, you can download the APP on your 

phone to collect points. 

More info on our website 
www.sirjohnlillie.lbhf.sch.uk 

 Parents  
 Advice and help  

We communicate with you 

through a variety of ways 

including… 

Texts 
Conversations 
Meetings 
Phone calls 
Letters 
Newsletters 
Posters 
Leaflets 
Emails 
Reading Record books. 
 
Please check you emails 
regularly to see if you have 
received a message or letter 
that may need your 
attention.  

http://www.sirjohnlillie.lbhf.sch.uk/

